
From: Jarvis, Rick [mailto:rickj@lmc.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 18 February 2015 12:07 PM 
To: NSWACTelectricity 

Subject: FW: Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19 

 
Leichhardt Council confirms its support for the SSROC SLI Program submission to the Australian 
Energy regulator on the Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19.  The SSROC SLI Program 
has identified several clear bases on which to challenge its claim for a substantial price increase, 
including 
 

 Ausgrid’s assumed lighting failure rates appear to be 51% higher than the actual failure rates 
reported in its annual reports in recent years;  

 

 Ausgrid’s proposed 2015/16 charges for the three most common lighting types appear to be 
58-59% higher than the average 2015 charges for the same lights across the five Victorian 
electricity distributors; 

 

 A substantive case for reviewing the claimed value of the lights is apparent; and 
 

 There is a need to explicitly tie pricing to service levels delivered. 
 
Peter Head | General Manager 
Leichhardt Municipal Council   7 - 15 Wetherill Street Leichhardt NSW 2040 
Phone: 02 9367 9285    
Web: www.leichhardt.nsw.gov.au  
 

  

   

***** 

Disclaimer: 

The information contained in this email is confidential. If you are not the 

intended recipient, any use, distribution or disclosure of this information 

is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the 

sender and delete it from your system.  

Views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender, except 

where specifically stated otherwise.  

Before opening any attachments, please check them for viruses and defects. 

The sender does not accept liability for any viruses, errors or omissions 

in the contents of this message or attachment, which arise as a result of 

email transmission. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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